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Tracking Your Path Toward Health Professional School will be an online resource housed in 
Webcourses for UCF Pre-Health students seeking to gain admission to the always highly 
competitive health professional schools. Students will use this resource to: 1) guide and educate 
themselves about what is needed to be a competitive applicant to health professional schools; 2) 
track their academic progress and extracurricular experiences throughout their 3–4 years prior to 
application to health professional schools; 3) self-assess their progress and experiences using a 
rating scale; and 4) use their composite score on the rating scale to project their overall level of 
competitiveness for admission.  


